From:

Sent: 23 September 2014 18:27
To: Planning
Subject: 2014/5623/T tree works at 10 Jeffreys Street

| refer to your notification of a proposal to fell a Greengage Tree (Prunus) in the
garden of 10 Jeffreys Street (Your ref 2014/5623/T)

| write to OBJECT to the proposed felling on the grounds that the work is directed
towards the wrong tree. The Greengage in question is a small tree which if properly
managed would be suitable in scale for the garden and a valuable addition to the
natural resource.

The problem is the large Willow in the same garden which the owners have failed to
manage and which, by virtue of its rapid and sizeable growth forces other trees into a
distorted shape.

| hope the Tree Section will refuse permission to fell the Prunus but instead require
the owners to cut back the Willow to a scale suitable to their garden and to manage
the Prunus so that it grows in balanced manner avoiding annoyance to their
neighbours

Geoff Stevens



